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       Monday, 29 April 2024 

 

 

Food Fest Lunch 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

  

We are pleased to inform you that our school caterers have organised a special lunch for the whole 

school to take part in, even if your child usually has a packed lunch. This lunch will be served on 

Thursday 16th May 2024, please see overleaf for the menu.  

 

If you wish your child to have the special lunch on this day, then please sign the slip below and 

return it to school on or before Tuesday 7th May 2024. We need to confirm numbers to the kitchen 

on this date so unfortunately cannot accept any orders received after this date. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr N Harris 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by the morning of Tuesday 7th May 

 

 

Food Fest Lunch 

 

NAME OF CHILD …………………………………………………………..       CLASS: ………………. 

 

My child usually has a packed lunch but I would like to order a special lunch on Thursday 16th 

May.  

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………      Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 

 


